Hafren Cycling Club

Minutes of the Annual General Meeting held on Thursday March 9th 2017 at Berriew Community Centre at 7.30pm

Attendees

Emma Serjeant, Keelan Serjeant, Graham Harris, Jackie Harris, Alun Roberts, Paul Bufton, Ian Coe, Mike Holwel, Tony Brooks, Mike Williams, Steve Coldicott, Steve Taylor

Apologies

Phil Paul, Diane Paul, Conrad Taylor, Ceri Taylor, Elwyn Turner, Ffion Taylor, Nathan Seymor, Chris Taylor

1. Minutes of previous AGM 25th January 2016

Previous minutes taken as read and agreed.

2. Treasurers Report

As at 31st December 2016 attached. Accounts approved.

3. Chairs Report

As attached

4. Women's Section

Report attached

5. Election of the Committee

All previous Committee members have agreed to stand unopposed, and were agreed as follows:-

Chair Steve Taylor

Vice Chair Ian Coe

Secretary Steve Coldicott

Treasurer Paul Coackley

Women's Rep Emma Serjeant

TT Secretary Tony Brooks

Juniors Rep Paul Bufton

General Members

Mike Holwill

Graham Harris

6. Any Other Business

Steve Taylor informed the meeting that Darren Jarman is stepping down as Club Press Officer. Darren has suggested that this role may not be an absolute requirement at the present time. The club thanks Darren for all his work in the role over the years.

If anyone would like to take on the role, volunteers can make themselves known to the Committee.

The meeting was closed at 8pm